
January 5, 2021 
 
K3 family,  
 
This morning I became aware of a possible COVID-19 exposure that could affect the K3 
classroom. Currently, no one in the classroom has tested positive for COVID-19 and there is no 
action required in the classroom aside from classroom disinfecting which occurs each night.  
 
I have already communicated with families who might be directly affected and will be in touch 
when I have more information.  
 
Please contact me with any questions.  
With love,  
Susan Malinoski 


